
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 094 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/01 VI 

 

 

09 July 2021 

 

 

Fireworks Display - Feast of Our Lady of Mount Carmel - Valletta 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that fireworks 

display in connection with the feast of Our Lady of Mount Carmel will be let off from 

point A (as shown on attached chart) on the following date and times: - 

 

POSITION   LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

 A    35° 53’.920   014° 30’.365 

 

   

Friday 16th July 2021  from 0800 hours until 0815 hours 

     from 1200 hours until 1215 hours 

     from 2000 hours until 2030 hours 

 

Mariners are to keep a safe distance of at least 200 metres from the position indicated 

and shall comply with any instructions issued on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta 

VTS, while entering and navigating inside Marsamxett Harbour. 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 

 
Chart effected: BA Chart 177 

 




